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                      November 28, 2023 
 
Road Closure Notice            
 
 
Please be advised that Centennial Construction & Contracting (Niagara) Inc will be commencing with 
construction activities associated with the proposed subdivision development situated between 8100 
Dorchester Road and 6025 Chippawa Parkway.   
 
Construction earth moving equipment is expected to occupy this roadway from December 4th 2023, to 
February 1st 2024, With further road closures anticipated throughout 2024.  
 
Businesses in the vicinity, should expect some inconveniences such as some minor traffic delays, excessive 
noise, dust, and vibrations caused by construction activities.  
 
 Staff & crew members of Centennial Construction and participating sub trades will do what they can to 
assist and/accommodate the local businesses when possible.  
 
For question or concerns regarding this matter please contact any of the following.    
 

• CONTRACT ADMINISTRATOR – UPPER CANADA CONSULTANTS, - Peter Verheij – 905-688-6400 x509   
• PROJECT MANAGER – CENTENNIAL CONSTRUCTION, - Matthew Wicher 
• OWNER / DVELOPER – CENTENNIAL CONSTRUCTION, - Joe Candeloro  

 
 
 
Thank you. 
Matthew Wicher  
Centennial Construction Limited 




